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Dear Parent, 
Here is some information about a resource that may help you to support your child’s learning in maths.  It is set up be Council for Examinations and Assessment (CEA) and therefore is a very good source.  Teachers may also be using aspects of this resource in school.
		Home and School, working together to support learners

 
Dear colleague 

Following the disruption and uncertainty of the last year, it has never been more important to take time to consolidate the basic Maths skills of our learners. To support teachers, parents, and learners in doing this, CCEA has launched the 'Help Your Child with Maths' hub.

The resources are both suitable for classroom and at home learning. 

This hub will build up during the coming weeks and months with each key maths skill broken down into manageable steps with videos, work cards and guidance provided by seven colourful characters. 
  






		Subtraction (Decomposition) 

Our first skills focus is Tens and Units subtraction with exchange and our first skills leader is Rosie.  






			


	She encourages learners to use her videos, practical materials and work cards to: 
1. Watch
2. Try
3. Practice
4. Build Confidence
5. Celebrate Success
Each step is designed for no more than 15 minutes of learner activity. 









		Coming soon: Hundreds, Tens and Units subtraction with exchange
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		We hope you find these resources helpful.






